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• A crowd of 107 (children and their caregivers) attended a special Storytime with the Lebanon 

Police Department this month. 

• The Friends of the Library, with help from a Siletz Tribal Charitable Contribution Fund grant, 
donated $4500 for this year’s Summer Reading Program. 

• The Teen Advisory Group held a bake sale fundraiser at the Friends of the Library Author Fair 
and raised $340 for future teen programming. 

• We registered 101 new patrons in January, the highest number we’ve seen outside of the 
summer months since January 2020. 

 
To: Mayor, City Council & Ron Whitlatch, Interim City Manager  
From: Kendra Antila, Library Director 
Subject: Manager’s Report 

Date: February 27, 2024 
 


